
From: Lillian Wilson [mailto:lillian.b.wilson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2018 1:11 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Seacoast Reliability Project 
 
I am against the Eversource Seacoast Reliability Project. I will be out of town when you are 
holding a public hearing on Thursday Oct. 11th. I just wanted to weigh in on this important issue. 
I want to keep the Great Bay on tract for recovery. Jet plowing across the bottom for energy 
cables will be destructive to the Great Bay Environment. Lillian Wilson 
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